
250th Celebration Meeting
February 2, 2016

Members Attending: David Little, Bruno Siniscalchi, Casslyn Cook, Jim Hidden, Melanie
Streeter

Absent: Pat Cook, Betty Wasson, Denise Boewe, Parker Roberts

Meeting called to order at 6:20 pm

News/Announcements:

Melanie delivered 20 additional license plates to Town Clerk/Tax Collector’s office. Sales of
the license plates are going well.

David attended the Commemorative book photo/art meeting.  Unbelievable, fantastic,
incredible are the words he used to describe the book.

Casslyn attended a meeting at the Bearcamp School and plans are being made for a 4th of
July float with alumni.

Current count of remaining license plates 46 and ornaments 46 (these numbers do not
include ornaments at Art Works or license plates Town Clerk/Tax Collector’s office).

Minutes:

Bruno made motion to accept meeting minutes from January 19, 2016, seconded by Jim. All
in favor.

Finances:

Treasurer report: A report as of 2/2/16 showing income received of $3,182.50 and
expenses of $0 distributed.

There was no report from the Town Administrator for the 250th committee accounts.

Melanie received $140.00 from the Economic Development Committee. Bruno made motion
to accept the donation, seconded by Casslyn. Thank you letter will be sent.

Bruno made motion to accept Treasurer report, seconded by Casslyn. All in favor.

Events:

Melanie made motion to supply the Conservation Commission with prizes for their photo
contest, seconded by Casslyn. All in favor.

Melanie will contact Nelson O’Brien to discuss the potential prizes.

David shared the idea of a electronic scavenger hunt utilizing photos from the 1906
Tamworth Old Home Week book. He will contact committees and organizations to see who
may be interested in hosting this event.

The 250th Committee will attend the following:



February 6th    Remick Museum Ice Harvesting
February 9th    Primary voting - Town House
March 8th        Town Elections - Town House
March 9th        Town Meeting - KA Brett School

Candidates night?

Melanie has been asked to attend Board meeting at the Tamworth Congregational Church to
discuss October 14th closing events.

Jim reported Helen Steele will be sharing a t-shirt design with the 250th Committee

Book Ads:

The committee will contact various businesses and organizations to remind them to send in
their ads for the Commemorative book.

Meeting adjourned: 8:00


